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In Nursery we have been
preparing for Christmas!
We wrote our letters to

the Post Office to buy @
stamp and then post our
letters in the big, red
post box, The children
were so well behaved!
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We have celebrated bonfire night,
remembrance, Diwali and of
course...Christmas! We have been werking hard
on our Chr cert and the children
Fave also been very excited to meet our class
€L, Twinkle Toes! We have been very busy in
he Forest Schaols making bird feeders,

sparklers, Diwali dancing and mi
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This half term Silver birch class have been
looking at the Owl Babies story, We have
created puppet shows to retell the story and
written poems about owls, We have looked at
what it means to be a nocturnal animal and
we now understand the life cycle of an owl,
We have also been finding out about lots of
different celebrations such as Diwali and

Thank you all for supporting

our Poppy Appeal this term,

We raised a total of £149.12
Absolutely fantastic!
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It has been a wonderfully
festive fortmight of

storytelling at Westwood
with story swaps all
through school from
Nursery to Y6, 2 daily

governors to share in
reading swap sessions,
Diolch everybody
#happyreaders
®Literacy_Trust

A HUGE WELL DONE  Yeor andS hada
fantastic time at
TO ALL OF THE "G
CHILDREN FOR TAKING to watch their
PART IN THEIR CHRISTMAS  performance of Oliver!

PERFORMANCES,  Great to see some past

pupils playing leading roles
too

Thank you to all families
who attended the Xmas
Community Tea, It was
fantastic to have ur choir
sses entertaining
everyonei we even had bonus
songs from a Couple of our
younger Children who
volunteered to sing - star
performances all round
#Xmas2023 #community

In other news...
Cangratulations to our
Paddy in our Reception closs  football team for
walked .8 miles for North  participating in the
Wales Superkcids charity. e Buckley Schools Football
raised o whopping £955 for a  Festival, Lots of fun
wanderful Cause. EVersane 3t was had by all, Thank
Westwood is very roud of ot Mrs Kelly and Mr
kim, Powell for taking the
children to this event,
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